
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Student Absences 
All schools are required to record partial and full absences 
for all students and Home School Liaison Officers regularly 
examine our school rolls for attendance. Please ensure if 
your child is away an explanation is sent through as soon as 
possible. The SkoolBag App can be used to communicate 
this information. Alternatively, a note or a call to our 
friendly office staff are also welcome options. 
 
State of Origin Canteen Lunch Pack 
The school is collecting cash payments for the State of 
Origin lunch packs and the canteen staff will process the 
orders. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept online 
payments as the payment needs to be made directly to the 
canteen. 
 
Credited Fees from the First Gala Day 
Students who attend Gala Days have been credited $8.00. 
The amount can be used for paid school activities such as 
the upcoming JollyBops incursion. 
 
Lock Down and Evacuation Drills 
As part of our Duty of Care, we will be undertaking practise 
of emergency procedures between Week 8 and Week 10 
weather permitting. This will include an Emergency/ 
Evacuation Drill and a Lockdown Drill. When a practice drill 
has been scheduled, teachers will take the time to explain 
to students the warning signs that will be given and what 
will be happening. Following a drill, staff will take the 
opportunity to discuss any issues. The practice drills ensure 
that staff and students understand what they would be 
expected to do in an emergency situation. 
 
Is Your Child Starting Kindergarten in 2023? 
We have commenced the enrolment process for students 
starting Kindergarten in 2023. If you have a child starting 
kindergarten, or know of a family who does, an enrolment 
application could be submitted as soon as possible. 

• In-area and non-local enrolment applications are now 
accessible online on the school’s website. 

 
Mrs Jennifer Phani 
Relieving Principal 

Term 2 Week 8 (13 June 2022 – 17 June 2022) 
 

Dear parents & caregivers, 
 
 
Half-Yearly Reports 
Detailed reports about your child’s progress will be 
going home in Week 10 on 28th June. If you would 
like to discuss your child’s progress at any time, 
please contact the office and make an 
appointment to speak to your child’s teacher. 
Teachers value opportunities to work in 
partnership with families and will always do their 
best to be flexible and arrange a suitable time to 
meet. 
 
Staff Professional Learning 
In Week 9 our staff will be undertaking a second 
twilight session for Professional Learning to 
replace a staff development day usually 
timetabled for Term 4. The focus will be on 
supporting reading comprehension. 
 

NAIDOC Week 2022 
NAIDOC Week is a time to celebrate Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander history, culture, and 
achievements, and recognise the contributions of 
our First Nations people to our communities. This 
year NAIDOC Week celebrations will be held from 
3rd - 10th July 2022. Our school will be hosting a 
NAIDOC Day event in Term 3 and information 
about this will be announced shortly. Local 
community events will be held during the school 
holidays and information is included in this 
Newsletter. The Campbelltown Council website 
also have information on their NAIDOC Day events 
which you can access through the link below. 
 
https://www.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au/WhatsO
n/NAIDOCWeekCelebration 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au%2FWhatsOn%2FNAIDOCWeekCelebration&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer.phani%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C85567225e3bb4808064a08da49d95b02%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637903495126596342%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Mn%2BQsC4CRRinqCSVY8ujg6gZNOoJFQwMWf3l7DVjxEc%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.campbelltown.nsw.gov.au%2FWhatsOn%2FNAIDOCWeekCelebration&data=05%7C01%7Cjennifer.phani%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C85567225e3bb4808064a08da49d95b02%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C637903495126596342%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Mn%2BQsC4CRRinqCSVY8ujg6gZNOoJFQwMWf3l7DVjxEc%3D&reserved=0


      
          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
      
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Dates for your diary 

 

Awards : Positive Behaviour In 
our School  playground 

These awards are given to the students who 
display manners, friendliness, and good 
sportsmanship on the playground during recess 
and lunch. These awards are counted as part of 
the trade up system. The tear off strips are placed 
in a special box each week and 6 are drawn out 
each Friday to receive an ice block voucher at the 
canteen. 
 Week 7: Ibaad 1C, Aysha 56S, Shareef KG, Chad 
34M, Calais K1B, Connor K1B 
 

 

 
 
June 
15 Responsible Pets Incursion K-2 
16 Book Club due 
17 Gala Day 
20 JollyBops Incursion K- 6 
 
July 
1 Last Day Term 2 
18 SDD 
19 Term 3 - K-6 Return  
29 Gala Day 
 
August 
3 School Photography 
 

              
 

KG Malakai B, Sienna B 

KM Jamal C, Edin J 

K1B Leo B, Charlotte S 

1C An Nguyen, Kyren D 

1S 

1/2M            

Maddison W, Leeo D 

Marcus D, Jahan S 

2D Aliya K, Eshan K 

2/3H 

3/4G 

3/4M 

3/4W 

5/6B 

5/6H 

5/6J 

5/6S 

Al-Kareem A, Mateja L 

Gemma F, Jet E, Jayden M 

Faith A, Andrew M 

Isaiah O, Sarah G 

Jawad B, Jennifer V 

Olivia C, Yarden K 

Chase B, Amina S 

Ahana S, Aaliyah F 



 
 

  



 

 



  



 

  



 

 

 
 

          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


